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Human Rights Council 
Item 6. UPR of Tuvalu 
Geneva, 20th of September 2018 
 
 
 
 

Mister (Vice-)President, 
Dear Human Beings, 
Excellency’s, 
Dear delegation of Tuvalu, 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
Dear webcasters, 
 
Good Morning, 
 
We salute the fact that Tuvalu has accepted the recommendation 
made by Armenia for the ratification of the genocide convention. 
It is a progress as a similar recommendation was noted in the 
previous cycle. 
 
As this is the 70th anniversary of the genocide convention, we 
hope this ratification will be made before or on the 9th of 
December this year, for the anniversary date. 
 
We are kindly waiting for the confirmation of this ratification.  
 
Dear delegation of Tuvalu, 
Recalling the cooperative nature of your constitution, we thank 
you for your efforts and progresses. 
 
Thank you Mister (Vice-)President. 


